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Comments: Please do not remove the wild horses from Heber. They are federally protected and should be
MANAGED not removed. These wild horses specifically have been through so much suffering at the hand of
men. The horses are popular and have thousands of people who follow them in the wild. Please do not tear
them apart and dwindle the number of horses down so low that they are not able to maintain genetic diversity.
We have seen this happen in Oregon where equines were rounded up and the ones remaining on the land didn't
have enough genetic diversity which caused the offspring to develop defects. Your plan is not right for the
horses or tax payers. Please stop.



